Dear Parent/Guardian,

Exciting news! It is time to order yearbooks! Students may begin bringing in money now until February 5th. Please include the form located at the bottom of this page and \$30 cash in an envelope labeled "Yearbook" to Mrs. Harden. No checks will be accepted.

The yearbook will be a hardback book with the front cover designed by 6th grader Julian Gallegos. The front inside cover was designed by two 6th graders, Abigail Stephens and Raeley Summerlin. They all did a great job with their artwork!

Parents and students may send in pictures of events to highlandselemyearbook@gmail.com. Please include detailed information about the pictures such as class teacher, student(s)' names, event, etc. so we will place them in the correct place in the yearbook. Remember, group shots are better than individual photos because more students can be showcased. Not every picture submitted may be published due to limited space on teacher and collage pages. Thank you for understanding.

Yearbooks should arrive in May. We hope you decide to purchase a yearbook to remember all your fun 2020-2021 memories!

Sincerely, The Yearbook Staff

	Cost: \$30 (cash only)	
Child's Name _		
Homeroom Tea	cher's Name	
Grade		